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Question: 
 
Senator McLUCAS: Minister, is there consideration that it [final report] might be published?  
Senator Cormann: I will have to take that on notice. It is outside my direct area of 
responsibility, so if we can assist with that information, we will. 
 
Answer: 
 
The Northern Australia Advisory Group’s final report to the Northern Australia Strategic 
Partnership has been published on the White Paper on Developing Northern Australia website 
(https://northernaustralia.dpmc.gov.au/). 
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